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OFFICE OF ACQUISITION AND MATERIEL MANAGEMENT INFORMATION LETTER 
 
TO: Veterans Integrated Service Network Directors; Directors, VA Medical Center 

Activities, Domiciliaries, Outpatient Clinics, Directors, Service and Distribution 
Center, Austin Automation Center, Records Management Center, and the 
Executive Director and Chief Operating Officer for the National Acquisition 
Center 
 

ATTN: VA Materiel Managers; Logistics Officers; Radiology, Engineering, and 
Environmental Management Services; and Contracting Officers 
 

SUBJ: Change of Field Office Name 
 

 
 
1.  The purpose of this Information Letter (IL) is to advise customers and shareholders 
of a change in the name of the Denver Distribution Center field office located in Denver, 
CO. 
 
2.  The Denver Distribution Center provides services to veterans, VA and other 
Government agency customers, including contracting, purchasing, distribution, hearing 
aid repair and financial services.  Due to a recent expansion of the mission of the 
Denver Distribution Center, the Office of Acquisition and Materiel Management finds it 
appropriate to officially change the name of the field office to the Denver Acquisition and 
Logistics Center. 
 
3.  Please direct any questions regarding this IL to James R. Sandman, Executive 
Director, Denver Acquisition and Logistics Center, at (303) 914-5150. 
 
 
 
 
/s/Charles E. Roberson 
Associate Deputy Assistant Secretary  
for Program Management and Operations 
 
Distribution:  RPC 7029 


